
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

January 30,2003 

Mr. Dan Hoppe, Director 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Attn: Tariff Section 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

r i d e  t 

Dear Mr. Hoppe: 

Enclosed please find an original and four (4) copies of Qwest Communications Corporation’s 
(Qwest) filing to revise its Tariff FPSC Tariff No. 1 .  The following sheets are included in the 
filing. 

Revision No. 
Check Sheet 2 45th Revised 
Check Sheet 2.1 29th Revised 161 4thRevised I 

Sheet 103 1st Revised 165.2 1st Revised 

Qwest is proposing to make the following tariff changes and requests that the following revisions 
become effective February 1,2003. 

1 ) Remove Industry Toll-Free Directory Assistance. 
customers for this service. 

Qwest currently has no intrastate 

2)  Change the rate application for Direct Termination Overflow under Q.guarantee from per 
trunk group to per 800 number. 

3) Minor textual changes to add “(Continued)” to headings for format consistency, and 
change a four-digit “O.OOOO” rate to a two-digit “O.OO” rate. 

Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this transmittal are requested. A duplicate letter and self- 
addressed, stamped envelope are attached for this purpose. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (703) 363-3 189. 

Respectfully submitted, 


